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THE ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005 

SECTION 8(1) SCREENING DETERMINATION 
 

POLICY NRG 1A OF THE WEST LOTHIAN LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN  
 
West Lothian Council has determined on 18 October 2018 that Policy NRG 1A of the Adopted 
West Lothian Local Development Plan, which was proposed by Scottish Ministers and included 
in the LDP, is not likely to have significant environmental effects when considered in relation to 
the criteria set out under Schedule 2 of the Act. It has therefore been concluded that a Strategic 
Environmental Assessment (SEA) of this policy is not required.  
 
A copy of our determination and the reasons for this determination can be viewed at 
www.westlothian.gov.uk or at the offices of West Lothian Council, Civic Centre, Howden South 
Road, Livingston, EH54 6FF. Documents can also be requested by emailing 
wlldp@westlothian.gov.uk.  
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